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This Special Issue aims to publish groundbreaking
research and advances in the field of antiviral
therapeutics including the use of molecular virology for
the development of antiviral screening platforms. It
emphasizes innovative methodologies, including gene-
editing tools, RNA interference technologies,
nanomedicine, and state-of-the-art viral genetics to
combat emerging viral threats. This issue will explore
the hindering of molecular mechanisms of viral
replication and host–pathogen interactions by promising
antivirals, providing insights into the cellular and
biochemical frameworks that underpin viral infections.
We are pleased to invite you to publish your
groundbreaking research in our Special Issue including
research articles and reviews of time tested techniques.
Research areas may include (but are not limited to) the
following: molecular virology, host–pathogen
interactions, high-throughput platforms, animal models
for antiviral testing, vector–pathogen interaphase, and
vector–host interphase. We look forward to receiving
your contributions.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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